
 
 

SHARON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
Draft until approved at the next regular meeting 

 
The Sharon BOS held a budget workshop on February 27, 2024 at 3:00PM at the Town Hall.  Present 
were the three Selectmen, Carol Flaton and John Hecht. 
 
First Selectman Flanagan opened the session at 3PM. 
 
The Board continued working on the proposed budget.  Items discussed were: 
 Parks & Recreation – Beach (docks are in need of repair); signs and weed harvesting 
 There are three cemeteries where no request has been submitted 
 Line items adjusted to: 
  Sharon Historical Society - $15,000 
  Chore Service - $7,500 
  Greenwoods - $5,000 
  Hotchkiss Library - $118,000 
There was review and discussion on the Sharon Ambulance Squad’s request for $130,000.  
 
The Assessor’s Office request was discussed. 
 
Session closed at 5:29. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

John Brett, Temp Secretary 
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